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April 21, 2021 
 
 
SUSPENSION OF SPRING AND SUMMER CAMPS AT EASTER SEALS CAMP HORIZON 
 
 

Dear Campers and Families of Easter Seals Camp Horizon, 

We know last year was incredibly hard for some of our campers after we announced the suspension 
of our camp season which makes it very difficult for us to announce the suspension of the spring and 
summer camp season once again.  

Our decision comes in response to local and provincial restrictions as well as a concern for the 
wellbeing of our campers. This choice was made to ensure the health and safety of our campers, 
families, and staff, and was not made lightly. We are continuing to watch this situation carefully and 
will update you as we move forward with the help and direction of government representatives and 
health officials.  

We are so disappointed that we are not able to see our campers for spring and summer camps this 
year. We know that Camp Horizon holds a special place in the hearts of our campers and we were 
so looking forward to seeing everyone and creating incredible memories. We continue to look 
forward to the day when we are able to welcome our campers back to Camp Horizon in a safe way.  

In response to the outpouring of support and commitment our campers have to Camp Horizon, we 
are excited to announce that we will be offering VIRTUAL CAMPS! Stay tuned for more information in 
the upcoming weeks.  

Thank you for your patience, kindness, and understanding as we all navigate this experience 
together. If you have any further questions or concerns, please contact Meghan at the following: 

Meghan, Programs Coordinator 
meghan@easterseals.ab.ca 

 

Best regards, 

 

Paula Telfer 
Easter Seals Alberta 

 

Note: Our staff are working remotely at this time and will not be in our offices until further notice. We are dedicated to 
staying connected with our ESCH families, so if you wish to get in touch via telephone please contact the emails listed 
above and we will reach out to you as soon as possible through an alternate number. 

mailto:meghan@easterseals.ab.ca

